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Dear Lakshmi 

Very many congratulations on hosting a hugely successful Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute 
Global Wealth Conference 2024. 

The ability to bring together so many representatives of the world's leading Sovereign 
Wealth Funds is testimony to the generosity of your vision and energy. It was a pleasure to 
host them in the historic Guildhall in the heart of the City of London, the world's leading 
financial and professional services centre. 

I was also thrilled by your support for the Investment Managers' Charitable Trust, established 
in my year as Master of the Guild of Investment Managers, as we seek to provide grants for 
those that may not otherwise be able to study for entry level qualifications to the industry. 

In recognition of your work and philanthropic endeavours it was my pleasure to nominate 
you for the Freedom of the City of London, and to attend the Freedom Ceremony in the 
Chamberlain's Court during the Conference. 

Once again, many congratulations 

Yours aye 

Robert Hughes-Penney 
Alderman for the Ward of Cheap 
Robert.Hughes-Penney_@cityoflondon. ov~.uk 
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